
              Making a World of Difference, One Habit at a Time 

 

 

PFO Trash Bag Sale Starts Today 

The always popular PFO trash bag sale begins today!  The order form is attached to this 

Newscast.  Please note that orders must be turned in by Wednesday, May 10th!  All instructions 

are included on the form and if you have any questions, please email Beth Bobko at 

nedbobko1@att.net or text at 317-345-8801.  Pick-up will be May 24th,  3-6 p.m. in back of 

church.  This is the last trash bag opportunity until the fall.  As always, the PFO thanks you for 

your constant support! 

 

Student Lighthouse Team  
 

We are looking for Nativity students with the following leadership characteristics to apply for the 

Student Lighthouse Team:   

 Christ-like behavior 

 Dependability, reliability, and respect 

 Strong work ethic 

 Event planning/coordinating ability 

 Good judgement and decision making skills 

 Comfortable with public speaking 

 Ability to teach and demonstrate the 7 Habits to other students 

 

Nativity Student Lighthouse Team members will model the 7 Habits of Highly Effective People.  

Members will work closely with the Staff Lighthouse Team and will be positive and faith-filled role 

models for all.  Members will help plan leadership events and opportunities throughout the 

year.  If you child meets these criteria, please encourage him/her to apply.  Applications are 

due by Friday, May 12th to Mrs. Swift or Mrs. Cooke.      

    In Sympathy     
 

We express our condolences to the English family upon the passing of Mr. Alan English, father of 

Mr. Jeff English and uncle of Mrs. Rose Haltom.  May his family and friends find comfort and 

peace.  Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine  

 
 

September 1 , 2017  

Upcoming  Dates 
 

September 1    First Friday 
 PFO Fall Mum Sale begins 
 
September 4 – Labor Day 
 No School 
 
September 7 
 Variety Show Auditions, 3:30-

5:30, Music Room & Library 
 
September 10 
 PFO Flower Sale ends 
 
September 14 
 PFO Meeting, 6:30, PC 
 
September 18 
 Blood Drive, 3-7, PC 
 PFO Flower Pickup, 3-5, PC 
 
September 21 
 Variety Show Rehearsal, 3:15-

5:30, back room of church 
 
September 27 
 Variety Show Rehearsal, 2:30-

5:00, Gym 
 
September 28 
 Variety Show, 6:30 in Gym 
 
September 29 
 Grandparents Day, 12:15-3  
 Last day to wear uniform shorts 
 
October 4 
 Picture Re-takes & PK 2-day  
 
October 6   First Friday 
 Spirit Wear Day 
 Walk-a-Thon in afternoon 
 
October 9-13 
 Fall Break 

 

Nativity Catholic School 

3310 S. Meadow Drive 

Indianapolis, IN  46239 

Telephone: 317-357-1459 

plamott@nativityindy.org 

 

Laptops for 8th Graders 

In 2015, the Nativity Technology Committee submitted a grant 

proposal to the James P. Scott Capital Improvement 

Endowment Fund maintained by the Catholic Community 

Foundation – Archdiocese of Indianapolis.  The goal of the grant 

request was to expand the use of technology capabilities to 

Nativity’s middle school students beginning with our eighth 

grade class of 2016. In order to purchase the laptops, charging 

cart, and upgrading our infrastructure to accommodate the 

additional wireless accesses, we requested $55,000 as part of 

our proposal.  

We were overjoyed to receive notification that we received 

$27,750 (one half of the amount needed) from the James P. 

Scott Award to begin this process. In order to make this dream 

come to fruition, the school matched the grant amount and the 

computers were purchased and the infrastructure upgraded. 

Last Friday, each member of the Nativity Class of 2018 was 

presented with his/her own computer to use throughout the 

school day.  

       Terri Bianchini 

       Principal 
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  Nativity PFO Fall Plant Sale Starts Today! 
The annual Nativity PFO Fall Plant Sale is now open! Gorgeous mums and ornamentals are now 

available to order in many colors from Heidenreich’s Greenhouse. Visit 

https://nativityflowersale.wufoo.com/forms/nativity-pfo-fall-mum-sale-2017/ to place your 

order.  Flyers were sent home today.  

 

Online ordering is available until the end of the day on Sunday, September 10th. Payment by 

cash or check is due when you pick up your order on Monday, September 18th from 3 to 5 p.m. 

at the south entrance of the Nativity Parish Center. 

 

If you have any questions or need to make special arrangements to pick up your order, please 

contact Holly Dexter at holly.dexter@gmail.com, 317-862-0976 or Trish Wlodarczyk at 

trishwlodarczyk@hotmail.com, 317-460-8945. 

 

Birthday Blessings 

At the end of each month, students and staff will receive a birthday blessing during Mass from 

Father Pat, as well as a birthday prayer card. This week we celebrated August birthdays. The 

students and staff members were called by name to come forward to receive a blessing. 

Accelerated Reader News 

Congratulations to Samantha Durm, our most recent Reader Leader! She read over one million 

words and will get to attend the first millionaire breakfast on September 11. You can see 

pictures of our Reader Leaders outside the library doors. We are also working hard this year to 

reach our goal of reading over 100 million words before the end of the school year. So far, we 

have read over 15 million words. The Accelerated Reader website is 

https://hosted278.renlearn.com/117570/ to take AR quizzes. Thank you for encouraging your 

child to read each day! 

Birthday Blessings 

At the end of each month, students and staff will receive a birthday blessing during Mass from 

Father Pat, as well as a birthday prayer card for a gift. This week we celebrated August 

birthdays. The students and staff members were called by name to come forward to receive a 

blessing. 

 

 

 

https://nativityflowersale.wufoo.com/forms/nativity-pfo-fall-mum-sale-2017/
mailto:holly.dexter@gmail.com
mailto:trishwlodarczyk@hotmail.com
https://hosted278.renlearn.com/117570/
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Accelerated Reader News 

Congratulations to Samantha Durm, our most recent Reader Leader! She read over one million 

words and will get to attend the first millionaire breakfast on September 11. You can see 

pictures of our Reader Leaders outside the library doors. We are also working hard this year to 

reach our goal of reading over 100 million words before the end of the school year. So far, we 

have read over 15 million words. The Accelerated Reader website is 

https://hosted278.renlearn.com/117570/ to take AR quizzes. Thank you for encouraging your 

child to read each day! 

 

Sporting News 

The Nativity CYO Cross Country team will run against Holy Spirit (Indy), Our Lady of Lourdes, and 

Cardinal Ritter Junior High on Tuesday, September 5th at 6:15 p.m. at Saints Francis and Clare. 

Good luck and Run Fast!   

The 3/4 Nativity Red Kickball team will face St. Jude-Black at St. Jude (front) on Wednesday 

September 6th. They also play on September 7th against Mt. Carmel-Navy at Nativity Kb (back). 

Both games begin at 6:00. Good luck and play well! 

 

Who Makes a World of Difference For You? 

My Mom by Callie Cromwell 
 

My Mom has made a difference for me because she makes me laugh.  Another reason my 

mom makes a difference in my life is that she always gives me hugs and kisses.  The last reason 

my mom makes a difference in my life is that she can always make me happy.  I am so lucky to 

have my mom.   
My Uncle by Colin Dexter 

 
My uncle has made a world of difference for me because he makes me laugh.  Another 

reason my uncle makes a difference is he took me to a drive-in theater.  The last reason my 

uncle has made a world of difference is he lets me sleep at his house.  This is why I love my 

uncle.   

 

My Friend Jada by Victoria Gomez 

 
My friend Jada has made a world of difference for me because when I am sad she smiles at 

me and comes to hug me.  Another reason is that Jada makes me laugh so hard by making 

funny faces.  Jada always makes me happy.  She always makes me smile.  I like Jada so much 

and I am glad she comes to this school with me and all my friends and cousin.   

 
 

https://hosted278.renlearn.com/117570/
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Variety Show  
 

All students are welcome to audition for this year’s Variety Show.  The auditions will be Thursday, 

September 7th from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. in the Music Room and Library.  Rehearsals will be 

Thursday, September 21st from 3:15 to 5:30 in the back room of the church AND  Wednesday, 

September 27th, from 2:30 to 5:00 in the gym.   Participants MUST be available for both 

rehearsals!  Please see the attachment for more details.   

 

The Variety Show will be on Thursday, September 28th at 6:30 p.m. in Weilhammer Hall (gym).   

 

Don’t Miss the Parent Faculty Organization Meeting! 
  

Are you looking to get involved at Nativity, but not sure where to start?  The PFO (Parent Faculty 

Organization) is the perfect place to start.  Come meet new families and see what fun 

programs we have to offer for the school, students, and staff.  Our first meeting of the school 

year will be Thursday, September 14th at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Center.   

  

PFO Save the Dates: 

 Friday, October 27th is Trunk or Treat  

 Monday, November 13th is Nativity Night at Chicago Pizza & Redline Frozen Yogurt 

  

           Gift of Life     

Nativity again hosts its Fall Blood Drive on Monday, September 18, 2017 from 3 to 7 p.m. in the 

Holy Family Room of the Parish Center.  Donors must be 17 years of age (16 with a signed 

parental permission form), meet height/weight requirements, be in good general health and 

present a photo ID at registration.  Very few medications make you ineligible for donating!  Sign 

up via www.donorpoint.com   for the Nativity Blood Drive.  Direct questions to Scott (317-965-

7670) or Mary (317-965-7651) Curren.  We look forward to seeing you there!   

Parents -- take advantage of this as you are picking up your children up from school!  

Thanks!  Fr. Pat 

Tiny Titans Resumes September 11 
 

Tiny Titans is a fun program for kids 5 and under at Nativity.  Accompanied by a parent or 

caregiver, the little ones begin with open play at 8:30 a.m. on Mondays in the school library.   

The program begins at 9 and lasts until 10 a.m.  We look forward to seeing you on 

Mondays starting September 11! 

 
 

 

http://www.donorpoint.com/
x-apple-data-detectors://8/
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 CYO Football Night at Roncalli 

Plan to join us on Friday, September 8, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. when the Rebels take on Plainfield.  

CYO players need to arrive (in uniform jersey) by 6:40 at the East (Team) Gate. Coaches and 

players/cheerleaders in uniform jersey will be admitted free of charge! All parents are 

expected to pay admission. The far Northeast Section of home bleachers has been designated 

as the CYO seating area.  With five (5) minutes remaining in the first half, your team will 

assemble on the asphalt behind the East End Zone.  Looking forward to seeing you there! 

CYO Football Night at Cathedral  
 

Join the Irish Football Team and Fans September 22 for CYO Night. Come meet the team, 

tailgate with the fans and receive free admission to the game (students only). Pre-register at 

gocathedral.com/cyofootball.   

 

Attachments      

September menu Variety Show permission slip 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please patronize our 2016-17 Walk-a-Thon Sponsors! 

Gold Sponsors:    Peterman Heating, Cooling, and Plumbing. Inc., Beck Service Center, Roncalli 

High School, and Southport Discount Appliance 

Silver Sponsors:    Dexter Photography, Daniel F. O’Riley Funeral Home, Big Daddy’s Bar & Grill, 

and Lifetime Imaging, LLC  

Bronze Sponsors:    Hartman Janitorial Supply, Kridan Business Equipment, Gotta Have It Courier, 

Thomas Wisler Jr., M.D.,  Mader Design,  Knights of Columbus Council #13105, Rock Cola Café,  

and Rail Abstracting 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  

Enjoy the Labor Day Weekend! 

Nativity Catholic School Mission Statement 

 

Nativity Catholic School, a ministry of Nativity Catholic Church, inspires 

each student:  

· to grow in the love of Christ  

· to achieve his or her fullest potential academically, spiritually and 

physically   and  

· to develop as a faith-filled steward by serving others according to the       

Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

 

http://gocathedral.com/cyofootball

